
 
 
 

 

ECOLE NESTOR TRAFFIC SAFETY RULES 
Pick-up/ Drop Off in the Drive-Thru 

 
1. Do not park in front of the school – Drop off and pick up only. Signs are  

clearly marked in the drive thru area. 

 

2. Do not leave your car UNATTENDED during drop off and pick up times. 

 

3. Please make yourself familiar with the City’s NO U-TURN Sign:  

No U-TURNS are permitted on Nestor Street 

 

4. Staff lot is for Staff parking only, with the exception of the 1 designated handicapped 
space.  Cars using this space must have sign displayed. 

  

5. Please do not park in front of the school bus/ daycare area on Nestor Street, between the 
drop off enter and exit lanes.  There are “no parking/except buses” signs posted.   Note the 
“no stopping” sign as well. 

 
6. Students are to use the passenger side when exiting the vehicle. 

 

7. Please look before you pull out. 

 

8. Always drive slowly on and around school property. 

 

9. Right turn only onto Nestor Street when exiting the school driveway.  

 

10. Use the marked crosswalk at Harwood Street when walking to the school.  Use the 
crosswalk in front of the drive-thru area once you arrive to Nestor.  Do not cross in front of 
the drive-thru driveway. 

 

11. Young children should be accompanied by an adult when crossing Nestor Street into the 
school grounds.  Do not cross in front of the school from Nestor Street as there is not a 
marked crosswalk. This is not safe. 

 

THANK YOU FOR HELPING TO KEEP OUR STUDENTS SAFE 


